
The ACI (Advanced Cargo Information) implementation postponed by Libya Customs until further 

notice 

Rules and Regulations 

This update follows the prior customer advisory on the Advanced Cargo Information 

(ACI) requirement for pre-registering shipment details for all containerized imports to Libya, initially 

set for November 1st, 2024.  

The Libya Customs Authority has now notified that the implementation has been postponed from the 

originally scheduled date of November 1st, 2024 until further notice.  

For further information, please contact your local CMA CGM agency. 

 


